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Dear Parents, 
 

Talk on Overseas Study in the USA 
 

As some students plan to continue their studies in the USA after finishing secondary 
education, the school is going to organize a talk on “Overseas Study in the USA“ on 17th 
December, 2012 (Monday).  Parents and students are welcome to attend.  Details are as 
follows: 

 
Date:      17th December, 2012 (Monday) 
Time:      7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.  
Venue:    Room N23, Campus 2  
Speaker: Mr. Paul CHAN  

(Faculty member of the Department of Computer Information Science at De 
Anza College, and the Department of Computer Information Technology at 
Evergreen Valley College in San Jose, USA) 

 
Please fill in the Reply Slip, and have your child return it to his/her homeroom 

teacher on or before 7th December (Friday).  
.            

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO     
 Principal      

 
---------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip  
“Talk on Overseas Study in the USA”  

(Please return it to the homeroom teacher on or before 7th December.) 
(Please put a   in the appropriate box )  

 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

I have noted the content of the circular “Talk on Overseas Studies in the USA”. 
 
□  I / My child / My child and I will attend the above talk. Please reserve ____seat(s). 

□  My child and I are not able to attend the above talk. 

     
Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: __________________

Date: __________________ Contact Number: __________________ 
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